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July 10, 2024

Rotary Club of Old Saybrook
P.O. Box 1125
Old Saybrook, CT 06475

Dear Rotary Club of Old Saybrook,
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On behalf of the Hope After Loss Board of Directors and the
2024 Gala Planning Committee, I would like to thank you for
your generous donation of $500 on behalf of Nicole Nalepa!
Nicole did a great job as M.C. of our event and she had
wonderful things to say about your organization!

This year’s Gala was a huge success, and your support has
made it possible for our support, education and burial and
cremation programs to continue into the new fiscal year.
Without our amazing and committed supporters and all the
people who help in a variety of ways, it just would not be
possible for this organization to continue to provide hope to
families who experience loss.

Thank you, thank you, thank you for joining us in supporting

our pregnancy and infant loss community. Together, we can

ensure that no one who has lost a baby must grieve alone.
With gratitude,
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Christina Mailhos
Executive Director



